
                                         Superintendent’s Message 
 
 
 

Welcome to the Fairview Public School District website. The 2020-2021 school year will 
be starting for all students in grades K-8 on September 8, 2020.  Pre-K students will 
begin classes on September 14, 2020. This will be a challenging school year for 
students, parents and teachers due to the COVID-19 virus. We ask for the patience, 
cooperation and understanding of all parents and families as we begin the new school 
year. The Fairview School District is committed to providing a safe and healthy learning 
environment for all students, teachers and staff. The Fairview School District is proud to 
provide a quality elementary education to our students. The district will purchase 300 
new chrome books this year to increase the technology available to our students for 
remote/virtual instruction and will provide internet access to families in need through 
hotspots from local phone and cable companies. The district is planning to install 
additional security cameras in district schools during the 2020-2021 school year, which 
will enhance the security of the buildings and grounds. 
 
The community of Fairview is approximately one square mile in size, located in Bergen 
County, N.J.  There are four elementary schools in our PK-8 district with an enrollment 
of approximately 1,550 students. The Fairview School District offers a breakfast and 
lunch program, extended-day program, summer school program and an after-care 
program for all students. This year the district may not be able to offer many of these 
programs due to restrictions and limitations caused by the COVID-19 virus.  Information 
about the breakfast and lunch programs is available on the district website.  
 
We wish all of our parents/guardians, students, community members and staff members 
a safe and enjoyable school year. 
 
Stay healthy and safe. 
 
 
 
Dr. David Sleppin, Superintendent of Schools 
 
“Raising Expectations For Each And Every Student” 
 


